MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

March 23, 2017

The following is my report to the City Council on several issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

- 1. <u>CNI Plastics</u>. The hearing scheduled for March 17, 2017, on the parties' Motions for Summary Disposition has been rescheduled for April 7, 2017. I will keep the Council apprized as to the determination of the judge.
- 2. <u>Charter Amendment</u>. The City Manager has forwarded to me an email requesting that I research and prepare a charter amendment as it relates to protecting the Owens-Brockway award. I will be researching that and working with the City Manager to ensure that it is prepared well in advance of any deadlines necessary for charter amendment review by the Attorney General's Office, and the Governor's legal staff.
- 3. Ordinance Change. I have received a request from the City Clerk regarding proposed modifications to revise the solicitors and canvassers chapter to address concerns I raised in a memorandum regarding canvassers. I will revise the ordinance to provide those changes.

TMH:ddy